
Avon Heath Play Park Survey: 

Thank you for participating in our survey for the Avon Heath play park! 

The survey data has been analysed: 

Your views on your favourite items of play equipment and the activities which are important 
for them to provide, along with the ideas for things you would like to change about the park 
have been analysed.  

You voted that your favourite pieces of play equipment currently in the park are the slides, 
zip wire and sand pit!  The swings, tunnels, climbing equipment and wooden fort/castle with 
slides are also very popular. 

Your favourite things to change about the existing play area are to add more swings of 
different varieties; provide areas for shade and shelter; provide more equipment for younger 
children/toddlers; and install new/more trampolines. 

The most popular activities for the new play area to provide are climbing, swinging and 
social play.  Creating a play park which is safe, inclusive, and has areas for shelter and 
shade were ranked as most important.  

Your favourite theme for the play area is wildlife (animals, reptiles, insects), followed closely 
by nature (natural materials and plants). 

Our next steps: 

The information from the survey will now be used to inform a Masterplan design for the play 
park, which we will share with you in due course.  The plan aims to enhance its appeal and 
accessibility and to provide a play park which meets the needs and expectations of the 
community. The new design will consider introducing areas for different age groups, 
surfacing enhancements, and new inclusive equipment.  There is a plan to deliver the play 
park in a phased approach, dependant on funding.   

Stay tuned for further updates on this exciting project! 

 


